
 

 

 

Ref no : BBL/144/18-19 

September 28, 2018 

 

The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

The Listing Department 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Mumbai – 400051 

Fax No: 022-26598237/38/66418124/25 / 26  

 

Dear Sir,  

 

RBI has communicated to us that since the Bank was not able to bring down the 

shareholding of Non Operative Financial Holding Company (NOFHC) to 40 percent as 

required under the licensing condition, general permission to open new branches stands 

withdrawn and the Bank can open branches with prior approval of RBI and the 

remuneration of the MD & CEO of the Bank stands frozen at the existing level, till further 

notice.  

The Bank is taking necessary steps to comply with the licensing condition to bring down 

the shareholding of NOFHC in the Bank to 40 percent and shall continue to engage with 

RBI in this behalf.  

 

Thanking you,  
 

BSE Limited 

Dept of Corporate Services 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Fort,  

Mumbai – 400001 

Fax: 022-22722037/39/41 

 

 


